
OEAC-24-09 
 
From: Charlie Birnie < M.F.I.P.P.A. Sec 14(1) >  
Sent: Friday, January 19, 2024 11:03 AM 
To: Branden Morris <BMorris@oshawa.ca> 
Cc: Isabel Savransky < M.F.I.P.P.A. Sec 14(1) > 
Subject: Ontario Tech University Climate Symposium 

Dear Branden Morris, 
 
My name is Charlie Birnie and I am a work study student at the Office of Campus 
Infrastructure and Sustainability at Ontario Tech University.  
 
This March, we are celebrating Sustainability Month on campus through a host of 
events, workshops, and virtual presentations to get students, staff and the community 
engaged in sustainability and climate action.  
 
Our main event of the month is the Climate Symposium where students can connect 
with local environmental organizations to learn about their initiatives and potential 
career paths in sustainability.  
 
The Oshawa Environmental Advisory Committee does important work for our 
environment through community outreach and education. We would like to invite you to 
display a booth at the Climate Symposium on March 27th from 11 AM - 2 PM. Tentative: 
Lunch will be provided. 
 
Kindly respond to this email by Wednesday January 31st to let us know if you would like 
to attend. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, 
 
Charlie Birnie 
Asset & Sustainability Assistant 
Office of Campus Infrastructure and Sustainability 
Ontario Tech University 
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